
June 21, 2022

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:                       Jewish Senior Services Community
 
FROM:                Andrew H. Banoff 
                             President & CEO  
  
SUBJECT:           COVID-19 Update #119

 
Hello all…
 
First, a slightly belated Happy Father’s Day and Juneteenth holiday!  I hope that you had 
quality time with your family and friends.

Today we asked everyone to wear purple in honor of the “longest day” in partnership with the 
Alzheimer’s Association.  Please see the photo below in recognition of the many individuals 
and their families who are impacted by this disease and related dementias.

After a relatively quiet week last week, we have had 7 Resident and 6 staff cases of COVID-19 
over this past weekend and yesterday and today.  The ongoing battle and frustration with 
the spread in the community are again reminders of the importance of good infection control 
and hand hygiene.  While we are grateful that no one is severely ill and there are good 
treatment options available, it is always our collective goal to eliminate the spread of this 
and all infectious diseases.

As a reminder, the Men’s Club Golf (and Pickleball) Outing is coming up on Monday, 
June 27th and it is not too late to participate or sponsor the event.  Please let me know if you 
are interested.

Stay safe and keep the faith!
Andrew


